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I strongly oppose this Bill. Parents and tax payers have the right to make the 

decisions on what books are allowed and not allowed, not the government. 

In case you forgot, you work for us. 

Let the people have a voice. We the people pay for schools so We make these 

decisions. It is our money, It is our choice. 

These bill is not about abating discrimination. It's about creating more divisions 

among the people and chipping away parental rights. 

This bill allows the intrusion of sexually explicit books into our schools and libraries.  

Children shouldn’t be exposed to books advocating sex of any kind and with content 

that’s borderline encouraging pedophilia.  

Promoting immoral and illegal activities is raising up lawlessness and evil, and they 

wonder why behavior in schools has deteriorated. 

We the People say NO to SB1538 


